Comms Paper for Admin Meeting 26 Jan 2015

Gardener’s question time 

in Muir of Ord last Thursday went well.  18 or so present – good rapport between panelists and audience.  Took £20 in donations and sold one grow guide – hall cost £20 but we paid panelists £20 each so a loss of £60.  

Possible future activities – (just my suggestions – not agreed by comms group)

1. Showing the film Voices of Transition or the one about a wind farm development in America called Cape Spin, or any other good films you know of.

2. Having a knitting, mending, repairing session somewhere - Mary Paren and others may be prepared to help.  If we knew of any electricians who could show us some basic home repairs of electrical goods it would be great.

3. A recycling session perhaps with Rowan and The Highland Council telling folk exactly what can and can't be recycled and why.

4. Other garden open days - suggest 1 in June and 1 in August when there's plenty growing well.  Anne's garden might be one - any other offers? 

5. Perhaps in the autumn simple ways to reduce our energy use - showing how draft excluders, heavy lined curtains and other cheap solutions can save money and energy.

6. A Preserving session in October – pooling ideas as to the best ways to store summer’s fruitfulness.
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